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    March Themes 
 Green & Gold                                                                  

Color Me A Rainbow                                                    
Lucky Me!                                                                  

Kites            

 Dates to Remember 
March 1: Tuition due!      

March 10:  15% late fee applied to 
all balances!  

March 15: Field trip to “Spring 
Squeeze” for Grandma’s House, 
Rainbow Room and Teddy Bears 
classrooms. 

March 17:  Spring Break Extended 
Care registration forms due! 

Silent Auction for Scholarship! 
ECC will be having our Silent Action to 
raise money for our scholarship program 

from Monday, March 20~Friday, March 24.  
The items will be available to look at and 

bid on in the hallway outside my office 
from the hours of 10:00a-5:30p.  Winners 

will be announced at 7:00p on Friday, 
March 24, at our annual Open House. 

ECC Open House 
Come and let your child show off their 
classroom at our annual Open House on 
Friday, March 24, from 6:00p-7:00p!!  We 
will also announce the winners of our     
Silent Auction at 7:00p. 

Spring Break Extended Care 

The Early Childhood Center will be closed for our 
annual Spring Break from April 3rd-7th, 2017.  If 
you will need care for your child during this closure, 
registration forms will go out via email on Thurs-
day, March 9th.  The final due date for this form to 
be turned into the ECC office will be Friday, March 
17th.  Thank you for your understanding! 

 

 

 

 

Spring Squeeze Field Trip! 
The children in the Rainbow Room, Teddy Bears 
and Grandma’s House classrooms will be taking 
a field trip to the orange groves at the La Verne 
Heritage Park on Wednesday, March 15, 2017.  
The children will take a tractor ride through the 
orange grove, squeeze an orange & taste the 
fresh juice, and plant a flower in an orange peel!  
This is always a wonderful, enriching experience 
for the children, and the teachers will need as 
much parental help as they can get!  If you are 
able to join your child on this exciting excursion, 
please be sure to sign-up.  The cost of this field 
trip is $8 per child and $2 per adult.  All         
participating parents will receive 1 PP credit. 
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